High School Bulletin for August 24, 2022

Today's High School birthday: No Birthday's

Attention juniors: if you would like a powder puff shirt PLEASE sign up in the office. All payments must be received by Wednesday, August 31st.

Staff today is a CODE and PRIDE Fast Pass Day! Fast Passes will be delivered to each room.

The daycare is looking for a high school junior or senior who enjoys working with children to work after school with our latchkey kids from 3-5:30 Monday through Friday. Please contact Julie by email if interested. Please come to the office to get that email address.

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> your form before you go on your visit..

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."